Luke Martin

From:

To:

"Chan Rogers" <chanrogers@comcast.net>
"Heidi Benz-Menitt" <heidibenz@frontier.com>; <lucasmartin@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 9:43 PM
Subject: Re: 103rd Signal Company--- WWill VET
Heid: Thanks - We will find a place for the picture of your Dad. Chan

 Original Message – From: Heidi Benz-Merritt

To: change:comcast.net; lucasmarlin@comcast.net Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 9:05 PM Subject: 103rd Signal Company— WWII VET

Helio Chan and Lucas-

Lalways enjoy reading your newsletter News from the Cactus Patch, and know my dad Donald L. Benz does too. His health isn't the best, and I know he would dearly love to attend a meeting, but the heat of New Orleans, and the distance are problematic.

Attached is a picture of my dad Don Benz, in his original WWN, 10rd Inf. Div. Uniform—which obviously, he can still fit into. I'm not sure why, but the hat is a little tight though! He wore this at a wonderful Veteran's Day celebration at Portland Golf Club in Nov., 2010, and I thinkwas by far the oldest vet wearing his original uniform.

Maybe you can use if for your newsletter, etc.

Thank you for everything you do, to keep the "troops" together, and connected. Heidi Beru-Merritt

No virus found in this incoming message.

Checked by AVO - www.avg.com

Version: 9.0.872 / Virus Database: 271.1.1/3402 - Release Date: 01/25/11 02:34:00

